
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  - SEPTEMBER 17, 2002 

CITY OF VAUGHAN TOWN CRIER 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends:   
 
That staff be directed to establish the criteria for the purposes of appointing a Town Crier for the 
City of Vaughan. 
 

Purpose  

The purpose of this recommendation is to establish a permanent Town Crier for the City of 
Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A number of residents have enquired as to the feasibility of having our own Town Crier given that 
the Town of Markham and Richmond Hill both have their own. 
 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Regional Council Joyce Frustaglio 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 
 


